Southwest Oregon Region
Current Projects

Building Oregon’s Economy through Transportation Investment

Oregon 62 - Shady Cove Improvements

Oregon 62 is a highway of national
significance, as well as Shady
Cove’s ‘Main Street’. The project will
try to find the right balance of
providing for local businesses and
highway users, while improving
safety for travelers, bicyclists and
pedestrians

Estimated total project cost
$2.7 million

Construction Schedule
2014

Project Scope

In partnership with the City of Shady
Cove, the project will widen Highway 62 in the urban section of Shady Cove between Rogue
River Drive and Cleveland Street. The project will construct a two-way, center turn lane and
provide sidewalks, bike lanes and storm sewer.

Sidewalks will be constructed on both sides of the highway between Rogue River Drive and
Williams Lane. Sidewalks will be built on only the west side between Williams Lane and
Cleveland Street.

Jackson County is also funding a right turn lane for Rogue River Drive, which will be included in
this project.

In April, ODOT Survey crews are scheduled to be on site to establish right of way lines which will
determine the design impacts. Afterward, ODOT will be coordinating with property owners to
address project and existing or future driveway issues.
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Oregon 62 - Shady Cove Improvements

'S'hady Cove

Project Timeline

e 2011-2014 Survey right of way, utility relocates, design and purchase right of way

e Early 2014 Bid Let

e Summer 2014 Construction

Project Fast Facts

Location -

OR 62/Rogue River Drive & Cleveland St.

Overall budget - $2.7 million
Construction timeline -Summer 2014

Need More Information

Gary Leaming

Project Information Specialist
Gary.W.Leaming@odot.state.or.us

541-774-6388

Jayne Randleman
Project Leader

Jayne.A.Randleman@odot.state.or.us

541-774-6394
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